
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

Docket ·No. 50-237; 50-249 
License No; DPR-19; DPR-25 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Corde 11 Reed . 

Senior Vice President 
Opus West III 
1400 Opus Place 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

J\P f\ . 6 1992 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION· (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 
50-237/91039; 50-249/91043) . 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 11, 1992, in response 
to our letter dated February 11, 1992,. transmitting a Notice of Violation 
.associated with Dresd~n Inspection Report Nos. 50-237/91039; 50-249/91043. · We 
have revi~wed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this 
ti me. These corrective actions wi 11 be examined during future inspect iOns. 

I have noticed, however, 1n my review of recent CECo responses, that you often 
do not provide precise dates when cbrrective actions will be completed. For 
example, in this reponse you advised that a procedure revision is "expected" 
to be issued by April 10, 1992. While the Region III inspection staff will 
track this matter to assure tim~ly completion of corrective actioQS, I am 
requesting that you review CECo responses to· assure that commitments are 
delineated appropriately and tracked accordingly. 

·See Attached Distribtition 
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Sincerely, 

Edward G. Greenman, Director 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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Commonwealth Edis6n Company 

Distribution: 
D. Galle, _Vice President - BWR 

Operations _ 
-~· Kovach, Nuc~ear Li~ensing 

Manager 
C. Sthroeder, Station Manag~r 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) -
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspe~tors Dre~den, 

LaSalle, Quad Cities -
-R. Hubbard 
J. Mccaffrey, Chief, Public 

Utilities Division 
R. Newmann, Office of ·Public -

Counsel, State of Illinois Center 
Licensing Project Manag~r, NRR _ 
C. J. ·paperiello, RIII · 
B. L. Burgess, RIII 
State Liaison Officer 
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